
Medications at School


	 Students are not permitted to self-medicate while in school, with the exception of 
emergency inhalers and epi-pens. All medications will be dispensed through the nurse’s office. 
Medication, which includes prescription and over the counter medicines, is not to be sent to 
school with students. Students bringing medication to school is a violation of the Drug and 
Alcohol Policy. Parents or designated adults are responsible to bring medication in a properly 
labeled prescription bottle or original packaging along with a completed district medication form 
signed by the parent and doctor. Doctor signatures are required for over the counter 
medications. Ask your pharmacist for a separate bottle for school if your child also takes the 
medication at home. 


	 Provisions are made for responding to your child’s health needs that may include 
administering common over the counter medicines. Per orders by our school doctor, the nurses 
may dispense Tylenol, Advil, Tums, Oragel, Hydrocortisone cream, Benadryl, Neosporin, and 
cough drops if the parent has also given permission on the yearly Back to School Update.


	 The district’s medication form can be found under Health Forms.


	


